
News and Homework for week beginning 18th June 

This week... Military 

In Maths... we have been revisiting place value and ways to represent numbers this week.  Solving a range of 

problems through games.  We have revised greater than and less than signs.  Every day we practice our quick recall 

of number bonds and multiplication sentences, we are getting quicker! 

In English... We completed some research on Naval vessels this week, and drafted and wrote a thank you letter to 

the Sywell Aviation Museum.  We are working hard on developing extended writing. 

In other news...   In music we are working on rhythm and following beats, we are using a range of instruments to 

help us.  On Tuesday we had an Art Day and looked at the painting 'Bathers at Asnieres, by George Pierre Seurant.  

We found out about the artist and his style of painting, we discussed what the people in the painting may be saying 

and wrote captions and finally we used pointillism to make paintings.  In PE this week we had a go at tri golf, lots of 

fun with Mrs James. 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maths Additional: See below  

Homework is to be handed in on Wednesday 27th June.    Spelling: is Week 3 

 Maths Homework 

Silver 2 times tables 
Year 1 CGP Comprehension page 21, 24 
Year 1 CGP SPAG page 18, 19, 33 

Gold 3 times tables 
Year 2 CGP Comprehension page 18, 19, 20, 21 
Year 2 CGP SPAG page 23 

 

 

 

 

 

Pupil Feedback Parent Feedback Teacher Feedback 

 
 

How much support did your child need? None          A little         Lots 
 

Comment: 
 

 


